
 Sanket joined Gitanjali School in 1999. Our school is affiliated to the ISC board and has been 

consistently rated as being among the top ten schools in India. 

 Sanket displayed his potential at a very young age. His all round performance led to his being 

awarded the 'Best All Round Student of the Year' prize twice, once in 2003-2004 and again in 2011-

2012. 

 He has a natural affinity for Mathematics, Physics and Computers. His instinctive grasp of these 

subjects enabled him to pick up several awards in the National Science Olympiads and the International 

Olympiad of Mathematics. His command over these subjects is combined with a flair for innovation. 

His Science project on 'Data transmission through Lasers' was much appreciated as was effort in 

designing a 'Light Following Robot' for our recently held Science Exhibition. 

 He has excellent communications skills and enjoys debating. He has, on several occasions, 

represented the school very creditably at various debates and other Literary Arts events. 

 His ability to get on well with others and carry them along made him a natural choice for the 

post of 'Head Boy' of the Junior School and then again, the 'Senior Coral House Captain' in the Senior 

School. In both positions, he discharged his duties conscientiously and with impeccable integrity, 

setting an excellent example for his fellow students. 

 Apart from his studies, he is also interested in conservation issues as a member of our Nature 

Club, he joined the 'Sanctuary Asia-Kids For Tigers' programme and was selected as 'Tiger 

Ambassador'. Along with seven other such students, he participated in several skits and plays to drive 

home the message of conservation. He was also part of the National Tiger Census at Kawal and 

Eturunagaram-two tiger reserves in Andhra Pradesh. As a life member of two NGOs-The Bird 

Watchers Society of Andhra Pradesh and The Society to Save Rocks, he has been actively involved in 

their efforts to conserve the unique rock formations around Hyderabad as also in documenting the 

changes in bird populations in and around the city. 

 Three weeks spent in Hasselt, Belgium, as part of a student exchange programme organised by 

Perspectief VZW, have added to his confidence and poise. 

 I strongly believe that a boy of his natural abilities, inquiring mind and a creative bent will 

receive just the right kind of stimulus and nurture at pioneering institute like Cambridge University. I 

wish him the very best in his endeavour. 


